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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Forest School Kit 

On Monday 17th October parent consultations will be taking place. On this afternoon the 

children will be taking part in various Forest School activities and will therefore need their 

Forest School kit in school please - wellies, waterproofs, long sleeved top and trousers. 

Wrap Around Care 

Wrap around care will be continuing until the end of Autumn term and bookings are now been 

taken via the school office. Please note that there will no wrap around care available on the 

week commencing 31st Oct- first week of the next half term- due to staff availability. 

INSET day 

Swarland Primary School will be closed for children on Friday 23rd December as this is a 

teacher training day. 

Swarland Shiny Stars Assembly 

Every Friday we have a Swarland Shiny Stars assembly where our whole school come together 

to celebrate the achievements of our children. Outstanding behaviour, excellent efforts and 

incredible work are celebrated alongside those who demonstrate learning behaviours of 

perseverance, resilience, positive attitude, readiness to learn and independence. Children who 

achieve an award outside of school such as horse riding, sports trophies and certificates are 

permitted to bring them in on the week they achieve them and share their successes with 

others if they wish to do so. 

Uniform  

After one half term we already have many uniform items of lost property with no names on. 

Please ensure all your child’s clothing is named to help us get it back to their rightful owner. 

Home School Association Halloween Bingo 

The H.S.A have organised a fund raising event for school on Friday 14h October - Halloween 

Bingo in the school hall. Children and adults may come dressed up in their halloween costumes 

for a fun night and refreshments. 
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And finally, this half term all the children have had the opportunity to take part in drama 

workshops led by Big Foot drama and Bikeability. The providers were very impressed with the 

children's positive attitudes, motivation and politeness. Well done to all of the children. 

Regards, 

Louise Fletcher 

Headteacher 

 


